

TEXAS FUNERAL SERVICE COMMISSION

Janice McCoy, Executive Director

August 31, 2018

Dear Licensee:

The Texas Funeral Service Commission makes it a policy to invite licensed Funeral Directors and licensed Embalmers throughout Texas to voluntarily offer an invocation before the beginning of its meetings, for the benefit of the Commission. In your capacity as a licensee, you are eligible to offer this important service at an upcoming meeting of the Commission.

If you are willing to assist the Texas Funeral Service Commission in this regard, please send a written reply at your earliest convenience to the Executive Director at the address included on this letterhead. Representatives are scheduled on a first-come, first-serve basis. The dates of the Commission's scheduled meetings for the upcoming year are listed on the agency's website. If you have a preference among the dates, please state that request in your written reply.

This opportunity is voluntary, and you are free to offer the invocation according to the dictates of your own conscience. To maintain a spirit of respect and avoid discrimination, the Commission requires only that the opportunity not be exploited as an effort to convert others to the particular faith of the invocation speaker or to disparage any faith or belief different than that of the invocation speaker.

On behalf of the Commission, I thank you in advance for considering this invitation.

Sincerely,

Janice S. McCoy
Executive Director